
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you had a lovely half term holiday. The children seem to have come back 
to school refreshed and eager to learn. Class 1 pupils have already produced some 
super ‘firework’ art work which is on display. Class 2 children have prepared some 
very thoughtful writing ready for our Act of Remembrance next week. 
 
The teachers have got some lovely activities planned for the next few weeks as well 
as the beginnings of our Christmas preparations! 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you at the Fireworks tonight and also at the Act of 
Remembrance on Tuesday. 
 
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions for the week 

Class 1: Can you think of some good words which remind you of the sounds 
you hear at a bonfire and firework display? You can share them with your 
friends back at school. 
 
Class 2: What is your favourite children’s TV programme from your childhood 
and why? 
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Remembrance Day 
We will be taking the children to the village war memorial on Tuesday for a short Act 
of Remembrance at 10.45am.  The children will be reading out some of their poetry 
and saying prayers for those who have fought and their families.  It would be lovely 
if family and friends of our pupils could join us for this. 
Poppies are now available in the entrance hall for children and their families to buy 
for a donation.  Wrist bands, bracelets and car poppies are available from the Office, 
for a minimum donation of £2.  
 

 
Children in Need 
To raise money for Children in Need on Friday 14th November, children are invited to 
bring £1 to school for the chance to name our future pets.  Sensible name 
suggestions will be placed into a hat and the winning names will be drawn on the 
day.  We will be holding other charity activities later in the year for charities that we 
choose together. 
 
Messy Church, Sunday 16th November 2014 
This will take place between 4pm and 6pm, at Reece Strawbridge Youth Centre, 
Colyton. All ages welcome, just come along with your grown-up.  Crafts, games, 
songs, Bible story and a cooked meal for everyone. All activities/ refreshments are 
free. For more information please contact: kathryn.radley@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Friday next week.  

Friday 7th November Fireworks party, 6pm behind Branoc Hall 

Tuesday 11th November Remembrance Day – 10.45pm at Church 

Friday 14th November Children in Need (details below) 

Friday 21st November School Photographs 

Thursday 27th November PTFA Quiz Night, Fountain Head 

Monday 15th December Christmas Performance (details to follow) 

Wednesday 17th December Children’s Christmas Dinner in Branoc Hall 
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